
Festival on the Brazos Educational Fund

Festival on the Brazos is a non-profit volunteer organization 
that promotes Waco tourism and economic growth by sharing 

Waco’s history, honoring outstanding youth, and creating 
community-minded connections.

My tax-deductible gift to the Festival on the Brazos Educational Fund is enclosed 
in the amount of $__________

Please choose from the following:: (Please print)
**The enclosed gift is in honor of (please circle your choice):

Ambassador Queen Maid of Honor Court Member 
Court Family Court Family Sponsor Home Host 
Other_________________________________________

**The enclosed gift is in memory of: __________________________________

**Please designate area you wish to support with your donation: 
________Margaret Cannon Boyce Brown Scholarship
________Festival on the Brazos Educational Fund- Your generous contribution 
will fund educational outreach and additional scholarships for outstanding 
youth in our community.  
________Other - Please specify__________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________
**Name of person(s)  to be notified______________________________________
Address _______________________________________City_________________
State____________Zip_________________ 

**Your Name _________________________ ________________________ 
_____Please check if you would like your donation to be anonymous. 
Phone _________________________
Address _______________________________________City___________________ 
State____________Zip ________________

Make your check payable to: Festival on the Brazos Educational Fund
Mail to: P.O. Box 7211, Waco, TX 76714-7211

Thank you! 




